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Dear parents and carers 
 
As the Year 11 mock exam series begins next week, I wanted to take this opportunity 
to inform you about the upcoming three weeks. 
 
Our students will be required to continue attending school every day and it is crucial 
that they are punctual. When your child has an exam, they will be in the appropriate 
rooms completing those. If they do not have an exam either in the morning or 
afternoon, they will be expected to follow their normal timetable and attend lessons, 
unless told to attend 'Power Hour' sessions which we have calendared prior to all 
afternoon exams, where staff will lead a supportive revision session prior to the 
exam in that subject. This information will be shared with students on a daily basis. 
Students will be expected to wear full school uniform every day during the mock 
exam series. 
 
All morning examinations will aim to begin at 9:00am, therefore punctuality is key 
over the next three weeks. All afternoon examinations will aim to begin at 1:00pm. 
There will be 'Knowledge Blast' sessions every morning beginning at 8:30am so we 
expect students to arrive on time to be sat ready to begin a quick 20-minute key 
information session by 8:30am. 
 
Lunchtimes during the three-week mock period will move to 12:10pm for Year 11 
only. Lunch will be served in the main hall only and students will be moved into 
exam rooms at 12:45pm in preparation for a 1:00pm prompt start. 
Online NTP sessions will continue to run through the exam weeks. It is vital that your 
child attends these online sessions as they are being planned by staff to support 
their revision for the exams. 
 
As always, we are here to support both our students and their families. If you have 
any queries before or during the examination period, please do not hesitate to 
contact Mrs Jones, Head of Year 11 - michelle.jones@attrust.org.uk 
 
I wish all of our Year 11 cohort the very best of luck in their upcoming mock 
examinations. 
 
Kind Regards 

 

Mrs L Macey 
Vice Principal 
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